March 2021 Union Meeting Summary

Local 81 audit is ongoing.

IAFF per capita payment was slightly raised at convention. Local 81 will be absorbing this cost on
behalf of our members.

IAFF election results are as follows: Ed Kelley as General President, Frank Lima as General
Secretary-Treasurer, and Mike Franier as 9*" District Vice-President.

Constitution and Bylaw update forthcoming and will be presented to membership for a
ratification vote in coming months.

If you are in a situation where you need to use benefits, please inform Local 81 so we can make
sure our members are getting all the benefits they're entitled to.

No anti-Firefighter bills passed during the legislative session.

Local 81 continuing to monitor and work through civil service replacement.

Ongoing safety concerns and committee work discussed.

Committee updates provided.

Peer Support is looking for new members. Contact Brother Jeff Cunningham if interested.
Uniform issues and committee formation discussed. Details forthcoming.

The next Union meeting will be on Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 9 AM. Please come to YOUR Union
meeting.



